




It is in the public interest for the deliberations of the Cabinet not to be made public. 
The deliberations of the Cabinet and its committees should be conducted in secrecy so that 
the freedom of those deliberations can be preserved. It is not in the public interest to disclose 
information about the Cabinet's deliberations as it may impact on the Australian 
Government's ability to receive confidential infonnation and make appropriate decisions 
impacting on the Australian community. This is a well-established basis for a Public Interest 
Immunity claim. 

Further, I note that in interlocutory hearings in the class action, the Australian Federal Court 
upheld claims of Public Interest Immunity in relation to documents such as Cabinet materials, 
including the Minute. 

Yours sincerely 

Linda Reynolds




